
February 18, 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: Mark D. Lombard, Director 

Division of Spent Fuel Management 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety 

        and Safeguards  
 
FROM:   Patricia A. Silva, Chief    /RA/   

Inspections and Operations Branch 
Division of Spent Fuel Management 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety 

        and Safeguards  
 
SUBJECT:  APPROVAL OF SPENT FUEL MANAGEMENT DIVISION’S DRAFT 

INTERIM STAFF GUIDANCE NO. 2, REVISION 2, "FUEL 
RETRIEVABILITY" AND RESPONSE TO STAKEHOLDER COMMENTS 

 
 
Enclosed is the draft Interim Staff Guidance (ISG) No. 2, Revision 2, "Fuel Retrievability," and 
Response to Stakeholders Comments for your review.  This ISG provides clarifying guidance to 
the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff when reviewing independent spent fuel 
storage installation license applications or amendment requests under Title 10 of the Code of 
Federal Regulations Part 72.  The Response to Stakeholder Comments are the NRC’s 
responses to comments received from the solicitation for public comment (80FR63843). 
 
This draft ISG and responses to comment have been reviewed by the Division of Spent Fuel 
Management staff and branch chiefs, and it will be submitted to the Advisory Committee on 
Reactor Safeguards for review.   
 
 
Enclosures: 
  
1. Draft ISG No. 2, Revision 2 
2. Response to Stakeholders Comments 
 
 
CONTACT: Emma Wong, NMSS/DSFM 

301-415-7091 
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